
Our water needs protection. Landholders must have the right 
to say no. Protecting water is important, but if we are going to 
protect landholders and communities from coal seam gas and large 
coal mining, we need to give landholders the right to say no to coal 
seam gas and large coal mining projects on their land. Laws should 
apply to all forms of mining and gas exploration/extraction. I demand 
that all CSG operations be ceased immediately. 
 
Kind regards 
Narelle Jarvis 
 


